
V
Y

rXpnEsst| 
ELEVATgR, rrc

1 o sensíce company

Department of Public Works
Attention: Thomas M. Eeg
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI. 53403

In re: Contract renewal

Dear Tom

I would be more than happy to continue with the service on all the elevators for the City
of Racine under the same contract we have been working under. We have not had a price

increase in a couple of years. If it would be acceptable, I would like to add 4%o on to the

total for all of the elevators combined. I thank you for your consideration.
'Ihe above paragraph is from the letter I sent last year. As we discussed on the phone I
somehow forgot to add and invoice the new increase after getting approval last year. If it
is agreeable I will use that same figure for this year and not have another increase. Sony
about the confusion,
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Thank you,
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